
CITY OF POST OAK BEND  

PUBLIC HEARING 

Proposed Tax Rate 

Sept. 26, 2019 

MINUTES 

1.  Mayor Hank Warden called the Thursday, September 26, 2019 City of Post Oak Bend Public Hearing on Proposed Tax Rate 

to order at 7:00 p.m. at the City Hall/Community Center, 1175 CR 278. All recited pledges to the American and Texas flags. 

2. Council Members Present  Also Present: 

Joey Wages  Barbara Bedrick, City Secretary 

Ronnie Sherrard       

Alison Novak 

Mike Parker  

Dr. Stephen McMahon 

 

3. Public Hearing  

 

Mayor Warden opened the September 26, 2019 Public Hearing on proposed tax rate of $.30 per $100. Approximately 35 people 

were in attendance from various areas of the city from FM 987 to Bend East to CR 278 and Pebble Creek Estates. Many voiced 

their concerns about the proposed tax rate, and had questions for Council. Among those speaking in opposition were Jo Ann 

Lawler, Ed Domaracki, Sheree Woods, George Hussong, David Garrick, Tom Rogers, Mercy Kresnik, Billy McMahon. Mayor 

Warden and Council listened to residents, and responded to questions. Some in attendance asked the city to consider exemptions 

for seniors and disabled, as well as veterans. Some residents voiced concerns about how the money would be spent. Other 

residents asked for better plans and better communication from the city, mayor and council, not necessarily on the internet, but 

through mailers and newsletters. As many as 75 percent of those in attendance said they would agree to volunteer to help the City 

on roads, studies and other ways.   

 

 

 

4. Adjournment 

 

Motion to adjourn the September 26, 2019 Public Hearing: Council Member Parker  Second: Council Member Novak.  

 

The September 26, 2019 Public Hearing adjourned at approximately 6:35 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attest: ____________________________ Approved:  ____________________________ 

 Barbara Bedrick     Hank Warden 

 City Secretary      Mayor 

 City of Post Oak Bend     City of Post Oak Bend 

 

 


